
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Friday 1st December 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

The children have had a brilliant week-ending in Mufti! What could be better! 

Curriculum 

This week, the children have continued their learning on fractions, moving onto adding and subtracting. In English, 

they have learnt how to use modal verbs to indicate possibility, ability, obligation and permission. The children have 

also thoroughly enjoyed planning and designing gingerbread houses in preparation for next week’s baking and cracking 

codes in computing! 

Gingerbread Houses 

Next week, the children will be making their gingerbread houses and they cannot wait! Please can we ask that the 

children bring in a Tupperware to transport their gingerbread house home. Due to staffing, we have had to swap 

around Wrens and Jays baking days. The timetable is now as follows: 

Wrens - Wednesday 6th December 

Kestrels - Thursday 7th December 

Jays - Friday 8th December 

The children will need to bring in their decoration of choice on these days. 

Christmas Jumper Day - Thursday 7th December 

Just a little reminder that Christmas Jumper day is next Thursday, along with the Christmas Lunch! 

This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

Harry-For excellent effort in English, ensuring modal verbs are used in his letter. 

Maya-For amazing work in Maths when adding and subtracting fractions. 

Philpott Thom Silver For always showing curiosity and asking questions to find out more. 

Jays 

Ava- For independently writing a fantastic informal letter this week. 

Harrison-For excellent focus and contribution to class discussions. 

Cindy-For demonstrating excellent understanding in English to produce a cohesive letter. 

Kestrels 

George-For great focus and contributions this week in lessons. 

Maisie-For showing great resilience in your maths work this week, even when things got tricky. 

Safia-For showing great confidence and understanding in English to produce an informal letter using cohesive devices. 

Jessica-For being extremely helpful this week in class and always living by our school values. 
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Finally, if you ever have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to catch us on the playground at the end of 

the day. However, we know that lots of Year 6 children walk out to meet an adult, so alternatively you can email us 

(no matter how small a question or problem may be!) on the addresses below: 

Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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